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News This Week   My first Summer fair at Primrose Hill was superb and 

tremendously well supported by the school community and raised £5,548.86.  Everyone seemed to 

have fun there was certainly lots of merriment and enjoyment on view.  The rain held off too.  A big 

thank you to Tania, the Wilkinson Family and all the other volunteers and helpers who gave their time 

to make the day so special.  A massive amount of work goes into making this event a success so big 

pats on the back all round.    Our Y1's & some Y2's have been doing their Phonics Check this week 

and we are very pleased with their hard work.  Well done all.  Robin  

Date Reminders - 
CLASS PHOTOGRAHPS   MONDAY, 22ND JUNE 

NEW TO RECEPTION OPEN DAY  WEDNESDAY, 24TH JUNE 

(‘STAY AND PLAY DAY AT 3.40 P.M.—5 P.M.) 

   

 Princess Road, London, NW1 8JL 

 Tel :         020 7722 8500 

 Email:       admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 Website:  www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
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YEAR 6 TRANSITION 
As Year 6 are approaching their final weeks at Primrose Hill we have been 
discussing the important transition to Secondary. Our children have places at a 
range of schools and Sarah, Jo and Emma have been having meetings with the 
schools to support the children in their move. Some of the secondary schools 
have also been in to talk to the children, give them key information and answer 
questions that the children may have about their next exciting chapter. 
At the Junior Citizens Programme last week the children took part in workshops 
which gave them a huge amount of information. There were professionals to talk 
about a wide range of citizenship aspects including - London Transport, fire safety, 
First Aid, Victim support, water safety, Antisocial behaviour, bullying and trading 
standards. The children were praised for their behaviour and independence in 
moving between the workshops.  Every group was awarded 10/10. We are very 
proud of them.  
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Dylan Cevallos Hurtado and  Ben Halili 

came to show Liz and Rita a very 

special cake they had baked 

yesterday afternoon.   It was  truly 

amazing and the children were rightly 

very proud of it.   It was decorated 

with Spiderman, The Hulk and 

Ironman in wonderful coloured icing. 
We did not dare ask if they were 

going to eat it, or, indeed, whether 

w e  c o u l d  s h a r e  a  p i e c e ! ! ! 

 

Attendance & 

Punctuality 
 

Well done, 2P, with 98% attendance! 
5MD had one late which is very good news!   

Coming Up  Diary Dates 
Monday, 22nd June Class Photographs 

Thurs, 25th June YR & KS1 Sports Afternoon in the     

 playground. 

 Fri 26th June KS2 Sports Day at Parliament Hill 

Thurs 2nd July London Mini Games at Crystal Palace 

Friday, 3rd July  Year 3 Reading Workshop for parents 

Tuesday, 7th July Year 6 Performance at Haverstock 

School  5.15 p.m. 

 Year 2 seaside trip  

This week our Year 2 children took a coach trip to Walton 

on the Naze on the east coast.   Lots of parents 

accompanied them and a lovely day was had by all—lots of 

sunshine, empty beaches and fun.   Just look at them all 

enjoying themselves. 

 Refugee Achievement Awards 
We are delighted to congratulate the  

following pupils who on Wednesday night received 

their Refugee Achievement Awards from 

the Mayor of Camden. These young people  

have succeeded at school whilst 

adjusting to life in England. 
       
       Sumayya Beshira 6S    
       (Eritrea) 
   Wagma Faheim 5MD     
   (Afghanistan) 
   Shadi Ibrahimzadeh 5MD              
   (Iran/Vietnam)   

  Persuasive Writing   
 
Y��� � ���� ��������  ��� !�"#�$ %��&'�&"�� 

��x�& ��d ��� ��"�d��� ����  %�od'��d &om� 

fi�� !o�k.   H��� "& o�� �x�m%�� f�om  M��" "� 

�A - 

“D��� P�����&,  

Yo'� ��"�d��� �o'�d ���� �� �m�z"�$ f'�'�� �& 

�o�$ �& ���� ���d  ook&!  A�d ��"& do�&�’� j'&� 

 ���fi� �o'� ��"�d, "�  ���fi�& �o'� ����#o�&�"% 

!"�� �o'� ��"�d.   If �o'� ��"�d j'&� %'�& "� 100% 

�ffo�� ���"� �o�� '���� !"�� "m%�o��, ��&o ���"� 

k�o!��d$� ��d �o�fid���� !"�� "m%�o�� ����"��.   

T�� #m� �o' �omm"� !"�� �o'� ��"�d �o'�d ���% 

�o'  o�d ��&"�� ��d "� !o�’�  � �� �!k!��d ����-

#o�&�"%.   If ���� ���d  ook& ���"� "m�$"��#o� 

!"��  � �m�z"�$.   A�d mo&� �����"��� !"�� ���% 

���m ����� ���"� d���m& "f ���� j'&� %'� "� ��� 

m"�'��& � d�� of ���d"�$ ���� m"$�� o�� d��  �-

�om� � f�mo'& …  “ 

DON’T FORGET Class phrographs 
will be taken  in school on     

MONDAY 22 JUNE     

Last week EYFS went to the City Farm 
The children and family members who went on this trip behaved 
like super-stars, commented Richard McLelland 
on the EYFS visit to Kentish Town City Farm.  

Everyone learned so much 
about the animals that live 

there.  
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